
 

 A VALUABLE TRAINING OPPORTUNITY AT SEDONA, AZ

 

Join recognized expert Lancair instructors Bob Jeffrey and Ernie Sutter 

for a specialized Lancair Ground School, for your convenience 

scheduled on Thursday, Sep 27, from 9:00a to approximately 5:00p at 

Sedona, AZ. That date is one day before the LOBO/Lancair Fly-in, and 

will be at the same on-airport facility (the Masonic Lodge). 

FAA statistics reveal the overwhelming majority of Lancair accidents 

result from pilot error and/or poor decision making. Messrs. Jeffrey & 

Sutter represent decades of experience and training in avoiding these 

and other common pratfalls of high-performance aircraft operations. 

They’ve organized a daylong program (to include guest appearances 

from a select few other Lancair masters) to share their perceptions, 

insights and invaluable knowledge. Don’t miss this rare opportunity to 

become a more confident, proficient and safe Lancair pilot! 

This unique training experience is open for both pilots and their 

significant others. The nominal event cost of $100 ($10 for significant 

others) includes a light lunch.  (Attendees can get the Lancair rate at 

 the hotel for the three days before and after the LOBO/Lancair Fly-in.)

 

 

 

 

Bob Jeffrey  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ernie Sutter 

Registration requires a $50 non-refundable depost paid by July 31, with the balance due NLT Aug 31. Putting together 

materials and presentations for this event is a major undertaking. To make scheduling and preparation possible, we 

need your cooperation in registering as early as possible. 

PayPal registration will be available soon on the LOBO website, or 

you can send a check payable to LOBO, 18437 Edison Avenue; Chesterfield, MO 63005 

FOR MORE INFO CONTACT: 

Ernie Sutter  

281 364-7514 

Bob Jeffrey 

541-350-2336 

 


